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THINK POSITIVE,
BE POSITIVE

Don'tjudge each day by the harvest you reap but by the seeds you

Here we are at the end of another club year. But that does not stop us from
continuing our mission of promoting interests through the spirit of
volunteerism. At the Orange District Convention our club earned eight
Achievement Awards! Congratulations Yorba Linda Woman’s Club! Thank
you to the Program Chairs and Dottie Jensen, 1st VP/Dean, for taking time
to create the narratives. It is wonderful to be recognized for the wor
club does, but it is even more rewarding knowing that our work he
“planted seeds” throughout the community. Not only do we pro
when needed, but that help will enable those to grow and move forward:

Our Scholarship and Art Contest Award Ceremony, being held on Ma}
will be an exciting opportunity for our members to celebrate theirhan
work this past year. -

We will install our 2023-2024 Slate of Officers at the May 16 (Tuesda
General Meeting. Come show your support for our officers! ;
President - Kaycee Stack, 1st VP/Dean - Dottie Jensen, 2nd
VP/Membership - Carrie Knipfer, 3rd VP/Ways & Means - Caroline
Wahlstrom, Recording Secretary — Donna Watkins

Director of Finance — Debbi Purpura, Treasurer — Denise Mitchell, Financial
Secretary - Sondia Buscaino, Financial Reviewer - Sandy McPherson

w

| hope that everyone continues to Think Positive and Be Positive!

President
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CONGRATULATIONS YLWC

Congratulations to our winners at the CFWC Orange District
Convention! So much time and effort has been spent this year
and, to be recognized for that effort, is terrific!

Recipients of the Achievement Awards
Advocates for Children: Heather Laporte - First Place
Arts & Culture: Angie Cohen - First Place
Communications and Public Relations:
» eBlasts: Robin Solomon - First Place
o Facebook: Denise Kimani - First Place

» Newsletter: Cheryl Bowen - First Place
» Website: Sally Barron - First Place

Domestic & Sexual Violence Awareness & Prevention: Dinah
O’Brien — First Place

Education & Libraries: Linda Queen - First Place

Environment: Cathy Aiken — Second Place

Health & Wellness: Louise Hernandez — First Place

Membership: Nikki Ware & Nicole Leyva — Second Place

Let Dottie Jensen know if you have a project, event, or activity that
fits our club well. We want to continue significantly impacting
the community; your input is essential!


mailto:dottiejensen29@gmail.com
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POSITIONS OPEN FOR 2023-2024

Parliamentarian

Bylaws Article VII Section 11

o The Parliamentarian shall:

« Act as an advisor to the President and the Club chairmen on points of
parliamentary law.

» Call the Nominating Committee for their first meeting, instruct them on
their duties, and then retire.

» Be Chairman of the Bylaws Committee.

« Supervise the Ballot Counting Committee in the event of a contested
election.

KAYCEE STACK

President The Parliamentarian is an appointed position and serves on the Executive
:  Committee. She is expected to attend Board Meetings and General Meetings.

Communications & Public Relations Chair

Article IX Section 8

The Communications and Publicity Committee shall consist of the Chair and
additional members as needed. The committee is responsible for, but not
limited to, club communications, social media, website, eblasts, newsletters,
print materials, photography, and the annual yearbook.

This is an appointed position. It is expected but not necessary that she attend
Board Meetings. However, it is expected that she will attend General
Meetings.

If you are interested in either of these open positions, would like to be
involved, or would like more information, please get in touch with
Kaycee Stack, President.

President



mailto:mnm3679@sbcglobal.net
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ENJOYING MY TEXAS VACATION

When you read this, | will be in Texas at a dear friend's wedding. Bill and | have
had a wonderful trip in our motorhome, so far. We have visited the White Sands
National Park in Alamogordo, New Mexico, and Carlsbad Caverns National Park
in Carlsbad, New Mexico. Both are very unique tourist attractions, and | highly
recommend them.

| wanted to attend the April General Meeting. | am thrilled with the awards we
won for last year's projects. You all deserved the awards. We are on track to
have another great year. | am excited about the money you voted to allocate to
our projects from the two craft fairs. We will make a big impression on students
in our area.

DOTTIE JENSEN
1st VP (Dean)

| will not be in person at the Awards Ceremony, but please know | will be there
in spirit. From all the planning, | know it will be a big success.

| will be excited to see you all at the June meeting.

Wedlee Jerger

1st VP {Dean)

C AN\ STOF

"Let your memory be your travel guide.”
Aleksandr Solghenitsyn
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NIKKI WARE + NICOLE LEYVA

2nd VP Membership Co-Chairmen

MEMBERSHIP - PHILANTHROPY

mem-ber-ship
noun
1.the fact of being a member of a group.

phi-lan-thro-py
noun
1.the desire to promote the welfare of others, expressed especially by the
generous donation of money to good causes.

When you joined the Yorba Linda Woman's Club, you became a member of a
group of like-minded women that are committed to making a difference, not
only in our community, but in our surrounding cities as well. Nicole and | have
thoroughly enjoyed getting to know all the club members this year. Even
though we will no longer be in a leadership role, we look forward to lending our
talents, where needed, with different committees and events. So, if you have
ever considered a leadership role in the YLWC, take the leap! Instead of being
a member, be an active member. Take advantage of your membership, step up
when asked, donate when you can, and give of your time and talents. You
chose the Yorba Linda Woman's Club for a reason. Let that reason shine
through!

“The greatness of a community is most accurately measured by the
compassionate actions of its members." — Coretta Scott King

A membership count has been given to the Orange District. If you did not renew
yet, please click here to https://forms.gle/vIwTo1bPDnKKj3hr6 to go to our
2023-2024 Membership Renewal Form; fill out all information and choose your

renewal classification option.

2nd VP Membership Co-Chairmen
ylwcmembership@gmail.com



mailto:ylwcmembership@gmail.com
https://forms.gle/vJwTo1bPDnKKj3hr6
https://forms.gle/vJwTo1bPDnKKj3hr6
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- FINANCIAL UPDATE
]{ W M Thank you to all the volunteers at the Spring Craft Fair. All of your

hard work made the event incredibly successful.

Spring Craft Fair Net Profit $30,647.12
Vendor Net Income 23,033.66
Kitchen Net Income 2,800.19
Opportunity Baskets Net Income 5,118.45
Publicity Expenses (305.18)
Beginning Register Balance $69,430.12
Deposits 17,897.69
Checks (8,528.57)
DEBBI PURPURA Voided Check 79.45
Director of Finance
Register Balance 3/31/2023 78,878.69
Uncleared ltems 4,219.88
Bank Balance 3/31/23

Wonderful Job and Congratulations!

Pelotyi

Director of Finance

$83,098.57

The Yorba Linda Woman's Club Book Club

First Tuesday of each month

May 2 at 9:00 a.m.
YLCC Clubroom

For more information, please get in touch
with Sandy Weinrich or Margie Donovan

My books are friends that
never fail me!

jall
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CARRIE KNIPFER

Parliamentarian

HOWQ\Q‘A WHAT WHIO 2 WHICH
{/

WHAT IS A CONSENT AGENDA?

A consent agenda groups items typically found in a full agenda. All of the items
are then presented to the general membership, in a single motion for an up or
down vote, after allowing anyone to request that a specific item be moved to
the full agenda for individual attention.

Why would an organization want to use a consent agenda?

Consent agendas are popular with many nonprofit organizations because they
help streamline meetings and allow the focus to be on primary matters. ltems
are typically discussed at length during a committee or board meeting, before
recommending they be placed on a consent agenda.

What does it mean if we adopt/approve a consent agenda?
» A vote on the single motion applies to all the items on the consent agenda.

What does it not mean if we adopt/approve a consent agenda?

» Consent agendas do not make it easier to ramrod through decisions, since
all items on the consent agenda are still open to discussion and debate, if
someone requests they be moved to the full agenda.

 [tis not always necessary to remove an item from the consent agenda, if
people have simple questions or wish to discuss the item further.
Discussion is permitted after the motion for approval is made, but before
the vote. However, everyone should remember that extensive conversation
defeats the purpose of the consent agenda.

What normally is found on a consent agenda?

» Routine, informational, procedural and self-explanatory items are generally
placed on the consent agenda. These typically are such things as:

» Correspondence requiring no action

» Committee reports

» Approval of contracts that fall within the organization’s policy guidelines

» Final approval of proposals that have been thoroughly discussed previously
by the board, and where the board is comfortable with the
recommendations

» Confirmation of documents or actions that need no discussion but are
required by the bylaws

Parliamentarian
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TERRY KUESTER

Amenities Chairman

ALL THINGS SEEM POSSIBLE

"ALL THINGS SEEM POSSIBLE IN MAY" - Edwin Way Teale

I’m a list maker. In May, my “to do” list runs long, but | love crossing those
items off my list one by one! Getting stuff done!

A friend recently gifted the YLWC with a pretty (and large) cut-glass punch
bowl that found a place in our Club Kitchen. It has a separate pedestal base
which may be used or not, and a ladle, but no cups. Punch bowls are perfect if
you need to serve a celebratory champagne punch, summer sangria, or a
refreshing sherbet punch at a shower. As with all Club items available for
personal use, please be sure to sign out items on the sheet inside the Club
Closet door. Please sign items in when returned. This is only an effort to keep
track of what we have and to avoid replacement costs.

We still need Hostesses for the months of September, October, January,
February, and May. Please sign-up at the next General Meeting. Hostesses will
be published in the Yearbook for 2023-2024.

Our Hostesses for May include Diane Cieslak, Crystal Gates, Adele Holland,
Terry Kuester, Pam Tancordo, and Donna Watkins. Thank you, ladies!

Terryy Pnester

Amenities Chairman

Our "hostesses with the mostes" support survivors of sexual assault by
wearing jeans at our April General Meeting. From L-R: Louise Hernandez
(lead hostess) Laura Metsker, Geniva Robles, and Angie Cohen
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ADVOCATES FOR CHILDREN

Heather Laporte offered $500 from her Advocates for Children budget to
support a rider at Tara’s Chance, a project under the Health & Wellness
Program. As luck would have it, a mom recently went from full-time to part-time
work due to additional obligations in caring for her child. She had a $500
balance at Tara’s Chance. Because of this fortuitous project collaboration, a
check was presented, and the following email was received from the family:

Dear generous members of the Yorba Linda Woman's Club,

As Asa's parents, we were asked to come to Tara's Chance on Tuesday,
April 11, 2023; Matt Howells mentioned there was something special for us
to receive. Steven, Asa's father, was able to attend Asa’s session and
received the $500 scholarship towards Asa's therapy. Due to my work

NANCY CAPEL schedule, | was not present.
Tara’s Chance Project Chair
Tara’s Chance Board Treasurer | can't thank you and the Yorba Linda Woman’s Club enough for your

generosity. The therapy that Asa will receive from your generous scholarship
will help our family. Asa's speech and personality has blossomed. He is
becoming confident in every aspect of being a growing little boy. Just
recently he started pre-school. From us to you - we are so grateful for your
support.

Sincerely,
Steven, Theresa, and Asa Haywood

Tara’s Chance Project Chair and Tara’s Chance Board Treasurer

L-R: Louise Hernandez (Board Member for TC) , Steven Haywood, Dottie Jensen (Board
Member for TC), Heather Laporte, Nancy Capel (Board Member for TC), Executive
Director Matt Howells - Asa Haywood is in the background, on the horse on the left.


https://www.taraschance.org/
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ANNA NICKL

Giving Children Hope
Co-Chairmen

KATIE HRANUELLI

Giving Children Hope
Co-Chairmen

Yolunteers do not
necessarily,

have the time, ’(heg\

have the heart"
Elizabeth Andirewi

GIVING CHILDREN HOPE

Together we can! Thank you to our Club and to our Members for helping
support our partnership with Giving Children Hope (GCH). Through the
generosity of our Club and our Members, we donated over 150 boxes of cereal,
shacks, and peanut butter at our April Volunteering Event. Our volunteers
contributed their time by helping out with the GCH We’ve Got Your Back
Program. GCH got the music rolling and got us into our groove, cleaning 200
backpacks and filling 150 backpacks with essential food for families. It was
volunteer appreciation week at GCH, and our volunteers received a thank
you note, GCH sunglasses, and some tasty snacks.

We’ll be back at GCH in May - Tuesday the 30th.

We look forward to having you join us. Volunteering brings joy all around!

Arpa fpackl & Vol Hrarmell

Giving Children Hope Chairmen
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- UPDATE VETNET WARDROBES
ﬂ WW W Update on our Partnership with VetNet/Working Wardrobes!

ANN TEST ) ] N
oL et drobes In April, Working Wardrobes hosted their signature event — Power UP for

VetNet Chairman Success: a day of transformation for Service Members preparing to transition to
¢ civilian life. With the support of our community partners, sponsors and
volunteers, 75 Marines from 31 different command elements across Camp
Pendleton were served. The resources included hearing from a panel of
Veterans who shared Military skills application and their own transition into
civilian life — plus networking opportunities, a job fair, professional wardrobing,
and headshots.

The Yorba Linda Woman’s Club has supported this effort by donating MANY
items of professional attire to this cause. In September, we contributed over
$450 worth of office-appropriate clothing to Working Wardrobes — and in
November (our focus on Veterans month), our contributions totaled over $1,000
in value. Our recent April donations exceeded those amounts, requiring TWO
cars to transport the clothing to the Irvine Donation Center. We contributed
over $1,300 in additional clothing, shoes, and accessories, bringing our total
to $2,750 in value for these Veterans!

Ao Tt

Working Wardrobes VetNet Chairman

L-R: Kathi Angus and Ann Test at Working Wardrobes with our donations.
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COOKIES, COOKIES, COOKIES

Thank you to those ladies who turned out to help deliver cookies on
April 22nd. The Sheriff’s Department and the Fire Authority were
very grateful!l They had just come off two training days and
appreciated the gesture.

Lots of smiles to go around!

Gue Grrery

Civic Engagement & Outreach (CEO) Chairman

SUE GARVEY

Civic Engagement &
Outreach (CEO) Chairman
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WALKING ON HIGHER GROUND

Club support of Higher Ground OC is a new project, and we recently kicked
things off with a donation of craft and art supplies for their daily after-school
program. Last week, | toured their campus at Lincoln Park in Anaheim and met
founder, Joe Baldo (a YL resident) and site supervisor/coordinator, Natalie
Alonso. They were happy to show me around and look forward to meeting
more YLWC members in the future. Natalie explained that, although they have
several college interns who volunteer at the campus every week, they would

welcome “hands-on” help from our members. I’ll share more details about this
soon -- stay tuned.

Along with a baseball diamond, playground, music room, library, vegetable

LINDA QUEEN patches, and flower gardens, there are numerous indoor classroom structures
Education & Libraries offering a wide variety of relaxed, interactive learning and art activities. This
Program Chairman after-school program serves 250+ students each and every day...there’s also

an on-site family meal program for those who may not have resources for
regular meals.

In a word, Higher Ground OC is AMAZING and I’m very proud of our new
relationship! They are enthusiastic and dedicated in their mission to mentor and
guide these young students to do better in school, set attainable goals, and go

l_I l ( |_| E |:\) farther in the future.

( 5 R O U N D YLWC AWARDS NIGHT! YLWC AWARDS NIGHT!
Be sure to put May 18, 7 p.m. on your calendar! This inspiring evening is truly
: family services the highlight of our club year. You don’t want to miss it.

Jirde Qe

Education & Libraries Program Chairman

L-R: Joe Baldo, Higher Ground Founder, Linda Queen, Natalie Alonéo, Site Supervisor


https://www.highergroundoc.org/
https://www.highergroundoc.org/
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CATHY AIKEN

Environment Chairman

ENVIRONMENT

Spring has sprung! Birds are nesting, bees are buzzing, and butterflies are
fluttering flower to flower. This is my favorite time of year, a time of new
beginnings. So this year, instead of buying just any plants at the nursery, I’'m
trying to be more mindful of caring for our pollinators. A pollinator is an animal
that carries pollen from one plant to another.

Examples are bees, ants, butterflies, birds, and bats. Insects are pollinators. |
buy plants that are aesthetically pleasing but will attract pollinators as well.
Here is an example of just a few of the plants that look good in the garden or
will grow in a pot on the patio, which is also pollinator friendly:

Lavender, Salvia, Yarrow, California Poppy, Iris, Sage, Sunflowers, Milkweed,
Hollyhocks, Rosemary

Earth Day Celebration YLWC Style
| want to thank Kathi Angus for requesting a speaker on recycling now that the
law has changed and we are putting it into practice. The Orange County Waste
and Recycling speaker, Francine Bangert, gave us loads of information. | was
amazed at how many steps OCWR goes through to protect the environment
and us. Our speaker was followed by a game created by our own Kathi Angus.
It got club members talking about our recycling knowledge. OCWR provided
insulated bags to the club members. We celebrated Earth Day in grand fashion.
HAker

Environment Chairman




YORBA LINDA LIGHTS

MAY 2023 | VOLUME 53 | ISSUE ¢

- FITNESS
74( (""W M Benefits you may not have known from Fitness

LOUISE HERNANDEZ

Health & Wellness
Chairman

Weight-bearing exercises can help build strong bones and actually
slow bone loss

Helps you stay independent

Keeps your brain healthy by reducing your risk of developing
Dementia/Alzheimer’s disease

Decreases your risk of getting some types of cancers and helps
prevent them from coming back

You use 200 muscles to make a single step

The more muscle mass you have, the more fat you burn, even while
resting

You will get sick less often

Working out can improve the look of your skin

Boosts self-confidence

Enables you to sleep better

Movement melts away stress

[ruige Herrandey

Health and Wellness Chairman

To make progress,
you must learn to be
comfortable with
being uncomfortable.

Focus on the pounds
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AILEEN BAKER AND
ANDREA HAGEN
Sew Kind, Co-Chairmen

JACKIE MCPHEETERS

Threads of Love Chairman

SEW KIND & THREADS OF LOVE

The ladies in the Yorba Linda Womans Club sewing groups are always busy
working on all the projects donated to various charities. We welcome any new
members to come by and check out the work that these ladies do.

In April, the ladies in the Sew Kind group were happy to be back making the
Capes for Heroes for the children in CHOC Hospital. We had been donating
these capes for some time but, during the pandemic, they could not be
donated as the hospital could not accept them then. But, once again, we can
donate them, so recently, 65 Capes were donated. The Child Life Dept. was
happy to get them for a special event planned for this month. The children are
given the capes to be “Super Heroes” for the day, a fun thing for the sick
children to do to forget their illnesses for a while. So, we will be continuing to
work on this fun project.

Thanks to Heather Laporte for making contact again and delivering the capes.
Threads of Love ladies are constantly working on more Isolette covers and
Lovie Dolls for the preemie babies. A dedicated group of ladies sit and stuff
the doll heads, having an afternoon of conversation and catching up on
everyone in the group.

All of these projects are easy; just because it is called Sewing Groups, you
do not need to be a sewer. So come give the groups your support.

Sew Kind Workshop Threads of Love Workshop
MAY 4 [ 1p.m. MAY 111 p.m.

Clubroom Clubroom

Aileen Baker, & Andrea Hagen Jackie McPheeters

Sew Kind Co-Chairmen - Threads of Love Chairman

Adeer: Gaper and ﬂMm fucgen

Sew Kind, Co-Chairmen

Jactie [nelffeciery

Threads of Love, Chairman
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CINDY DE MINT

Socialite Luncheons Chairman

DENNY’S RIBBON CEREMONY

YLWC was proud to support our new Denny’s West Ribbon Cutting. The
owners, Dave and Sam Faldu, are brothers and own other locations, including
Denny’s East in Savi Ranch. However, they saw a need and decided to open a
new location here on the Westside of Yorba Linda—open 24hrs and next to
our new Target.

Dave and Sam wanted to give back to the community and presented the
YLHS with a check for $500 for the music program and a check to YLWC for
$1000. This money will be donated to the many projects that the Woman's
Club support. It was a very kind and generous surprise.

Please visit them often and give them a personal thank you from YLWC.

Cordy We [t

Socialite Luncheons Chairman

GRANT ROMANCIA

phatedraphy

Wendy, Theresa, Sam and Dave Faldu (Denny's Managers and Owners, Mayor Gene Hernandez,
Nikki Ware, Lisa Sherg, Cindy De Mint, Councilwomen Tara Campbell and Janice Lim
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MAY SOCIALITE LUNCH

May Socialite lunch will support our Veterans at All American Brew Works. In
addition, there will be a donation box set up to donate and support our MEU
project. More details to come.

There are only a few spots left as the place is on the smaller side. So
please RSVP to me, Cindy De Mint, and | will add you to the list or waiting list.
If you already signed up and need to cancel, no problem but please let me
know so others can join us.

All American Brew Works/Co-Pilot Deli is a Veteran owned small brewery.
The sandwiches are yummy, and they also carry wine.
May 10, 2023
11:30 a.m. -1 p.m.
5120 E. La Palma Ave. Suite #103
Anaheim, CA 92807
W ‘@ Ve M

Socialite Luncheons Chairman

CINDY DE MINT

Socialite Luncheons Chairman

MAY SOCIALITE DINNER

We will have our Socialite Dinner on May 25 at 6:00 p.m.

We will either be at Alza’s Italian Restaurant, 131 S. Kraemer Blvd., Brea, CA
92821, or at the Outback Steakhouse, 30 Pointe Dr., Brea, CA 92821.

NANCY CAPEL
We will send an eBlast when we are sure. We are waiting for Outback to get

back to us.

Socialite Dinner Co-Chairmen

Let Nancy Capel or Lucy Huerta know if you can join us or sign up for the
dinner at our General Meeting in May.

pavosy Copely § [uey faesta

Socialite Dinner Co-Chairmen

LUCY HUERTA

Socialite Dinner Co-Chairmen


mailto:cindyocataxia@gmail.com
mailto:nancycapel@ncapel.com
mailto:lucyhuerta@ymail.com

\-""“*A MAIN STREET

YLWC ladies enjoying April Socialite Lunch
at Yorba Linda's new restaurant, Denny's!

YLWC April Socialite Dinner at Lone Wolf.
Good food, good company, great time!

Louise Hernandez, Nikki Ware,
Kaycee Stack (President),
Cindy De Mint accepted a
$1,000 check from Denny's.

Orange District meeting recognized our
LEADS candidate Dottie Jensen.
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We are sending the warmest TMother's Day greeting

A etioae [t yout way. We hope you day is memovable,
 Clergly VGower & [oaige ffornandey

Yorba Linda Lights, Editor and Co-Editor

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION

Helpful tips:

e Please email Cheryl Bowen your article for May's newsletter on or before

CHERYL BOWEN MAY 25.
Yorba Linda Lights Editor : « Create a descriptive title that states your subject matter (two to four words).

o Create your article in a Word document and attach it to your email. If you
include pictures, do not incorporate them in the Word document but
attach photographs separately, and don't forget to identify people.

 |f you are attaching an image, we have the discretion of not including the
image/picture in our newsletter.

 If your article is a request for volunteers for an upcoming event, include
dates, times, locations, and a brief description of what the volunteers will
be asked to do.

» Word count is a minimum of 150 words and a maximum of 200 words, if you
are submitting pictures. If text only, the maximum word count is 375.

 When submitting your article, please attach a color photo of you to be

LOUISE HERNANDEZ inserted into your article. (If we already have a photo, you do not have to
Yorba Linda Lights, Co-Editor submit another.)

Happy, 9 0D HOW TO CONTACT YLWC
W'& For the safety and privacy of our Yorba Linda Woman’s Club members, we do
not include emails, telephone numbers, or other contact information in Yorba
Linda Lights newsletters. To contact one of our members, please use your
Yearbook or go to our website to our Membership page and click on Current
Members.



http://www.yorbalindawomansclub.org/membership.html
http://www.yorbalindawomansclub.org/membership.html

MAY

DATES TO REMEMBER

Club Related Holidays

EVENTS AT A GLANCE

BUNCO NIGHT

GIRLS JUST WANNA HAVE FUN
BUT WE CAN’T PLAY IF YOU DON’T COME!

bunco night

COME ON GIRLS, THE TIME IS HERE
BRING $2.00 AND GET IN GEARI

TUESDAY, MAY 9 AT #:00 P.M.
Community Center Clubroom
RSVP HEATHER LAPORTE

SOCIALITE LUNCH/DINNER

Lunch 5/10 - 11:30 a.m. at All American Brew
Works/Co-Pilot Deli, Anaheim - RSVP to Cindy De Mint

Dinner 5/25 - 6 p.m. TBD
RSVP to Nancy Capel or Lucy Huerta for Dinner

Monthly Events

Special Events

S M T W T F S

30 1 2 3

21 22 23 24 25 26 27

28 29 30 31 1 2 3

5/2 - National Teacher Day
5/2 - Book Club/Clubroom 9 a.m.
5/4 - National Day of Prayer
5/4 - Sew Kind /Clubroom 1:00 p.m.
5/9 - Bunco/Clubroom 7 p.m.
5/10 - Socialite Luncheon 11:30 a.m.
5/1 - Threads of Love
5/11 - Board Meeting/Clubroom 7 p.m.
5/14 - Mother's Day
5/16 - General Meeting/Yorba Room
Social Hour é p.m.
General Meeting 7 p.m.
5/18 - Awards Ceremony
Social Hour 6 p.m.
Ceremony 7 p.m.
5/18,19, 20 - CFWC Convention
5/25 - Newsletter Articles Due for June
5/25 - Socialite Dinner 6:00 p.m.
5/29 - Memorial Day


mailto:cindyocataxia@gmail.com
mailto:nancycapel@ncapel.com
mailto:lucyhuerta@ymail.com

